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1 message 

Jordan White <jordanwhite@utah.gov> Mon, Oct 19, 2015 at 10:36 PM 
To: PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov> 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: "Laura Jorgenson" <ljorgenson2008@gmail.com> 
Date: Oct 19, 2015 3:19 PM 
Subject: Please support energy choice through solar #14-035-114 
To: <jordanwhite@utah.gov> 
Cc: 

Dear Commissioner White, 

Rocky Mountain Power's proposal to levy discriminatory and unpredictable charges on solar customers is an 
out-of-state play that will destroy a future solar market in our state. We should not allow failed attempts of other 
states to hamper our state's transition to a cleaner and independent energy market. 

Independent studies find that solar keeps energy rates low. Supporting policies that will encourage rooftop solar 
deployment will create more local jobs for Utahns. RMP's proposal is clearly an attempt for the utility to further 
entrench its deep monopolistic roots and eliminate a future competitive energy market. 

Please stop the attack on rooftop solar and energy choice in Utah. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Jorgenson 
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